
State of Florida -unA 

DATE: January 13,2009 

TO: 

FROM: 

Anna R. Williams, Attorney, Office of the General Counsel 

Connie S. Kummer, Chief of Certification & Tariffs, Division of Economic 
Regulation @J- 

Request for confidential treatment of certain information submitted in Docket No. 
0803 17-E1 through Document 1 1562-08 

RE: 

On December 16, 2008, Tampa Electric Company (TECO) filed a request for confidential 
treatment of certain information submitted in its response to the 7th set of interrogatories (No. 61 
and 62) from the Florida Industrial Power Users Group (FIPUG). The interrogatory seeks 
individual customer information by account which has traditionally been treated as confidential 
by the Commission. Therefore technical staff believes the request for confidential treatment in 
Document 1 1562-08 is reasonable and should be granted. 


